
 
 

City Council Announcements 
July 11, 2006 

 
 
A. Information Needed by Council Staff 

1.  County Draft West Bench General Plan Council Member Christensen suggested that 
the Council may be interested in a briefing on the County's draft West Bench General 
Plan since it may have impact on the Northwest/West Side Master plan where 
Kennecott's land abuts Salt Lake City. Would Council Members like to schedule a 
briefing at a work session or have staff arrange for a small group meeting for 
those interested? 

 
 
 

B. For Your Information 


